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Whereas the Professional Development Committee wishes to acknowledge the considerable energy and skills that Margaret Tennant brought to the Professional Development Committee;
Whereas in recognition of these contributions the Professional Development Committee wishes to thank her for her terms of service as Co-Chair for the 2012 to 2014 academic years;
Whereas this member of Moorpark College’s Professional Development Committee has now left her position;
Be it resolved that Dr. Margaret Tennant has earned the deep appreciation of the Committee for her terms of service and the Committee wishes her well in her future endeavors.

